
Ways and Means Committee
House Bill 1395

UNFAVORABLE

Honorable Chair, Vice Chair, and Members of the Ways and Means Committee;

Please give House Bill 1395, regarding school chaplains, an Unfavorable report. 

As amused as I would be to recruit clergy for The Satanic Temple to be school chaplains, I hope
you will give House Bill 1395 an Unfavorable report.  There should be a separation of church and state.
There are better, actually constitutional ways to provide support for students.  And, from a parental 
rights perspective (something I thought Republicans were always advocating for), if parents want for 
their children to get support from a chaplain, they can do so on their own time.  

Please vote against House Bill 1395.  Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Debi Jasen
Pasadena, MD


